
Household Support Fund - Cost of Living Scheme

Does the customer live in Portsmouth (PO1 - 
PO6)?

No

Signpost to relevant local authority for further information 
on schemes available in their area

Yes

Is the customer in receipt of housing benefit?

Yes

This customer may be eligible for 
PCC's Household Support Fund Cost 

of Living payment. An application 
can be completed here - link 

Does the customer receive Universal or 
Pension Credit?

Yes

Did their claim start on or after 26th 
September 2022?

No

No

This customer may be eligible for PCC's 
Household Support Fund Cost of Living 

payment. An application can be 
completed here - link 

Yes

Do they receive Universal Credit, income-based 
Jobseeker’s Allowance (JSA), income-related 
Employment and Support Allowance (ESA), 

Income Support, Pension Credit, Child Tax Credit, 
Working Tax Credit 

No

This customer is not eligible under this 
scheme. If they were claiming UC or PC 

before 26th September 2022 they 
should have received a direct payment 

from the DWP already this year and 
another should follow in the Autumn. 

This customer is not eligible 
for this scheme. Signpost to 

the Cost of Living 
Hub, where there is 

information available for 
everyone. If the customer 
would like benefit advice, 
please signpost them to 

Advice Portsmouth.

As part of the Household Support Fund a number of schemes 
will be launching over the coming months. If the customer 

isn't eligible for this scheme, check their eligibility against the 
other available schemes.

Anyone who is struggling financially should keep checking the 
Household Support Fund page on the PCC website and the 

Cost of Living hub.
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